Town of Thompson

Transfer Station Advisory Committee
Special Meeting October 11, 2022 8:30 AM at Transfer Station, Pasay Road

Those in attendance in person: Amy St. Onge, First Selectman; Joe Tkacik, Director of Public Works; Tyra
Penn-Gesek, Town Planner

TSAC Members: Karen Durlach, David Ostrowski, Linda Carli, Paul Horanzy, Lynn Landry
UCONN Engineering Students: Douglas, Jack, Richard and Lena

Joe led a tour of the Transfer Station facility and we discussed improvements. The UCONN Engineering
students will have a proposal for possible engineering improvements.

The tour adjourned at 10:15 AM.

Respectfully Submitted,
Lynn Landry



